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RFP Announcement
Pharmacy Benefit Administration for Claims Processing, Drug Rebate and Pharmacy Clinical Services (PBA Services), RFP MED-25-013

TO ALL INTERESTED PARTIES:
The Iowa Department of Health and Human Services (the Agency) is pleased to announce the release of request for proposal (RFP) MED-25-013, to procure PBA Services. This RFP is a re-release of RFP MED-25-009. This replacement RFP includes substantial changes from the original RFP to better align with the Agency’s goals for this procurement, as well as to correct flaws in the original RFP.

The RFP is posted to the state’s procurement website here: https://bidopportunities.iowa.gov/Home/BidInfo?bidId=640d9751-8d49-4fc7-9b77-6afa89f70293.   

A Bidders Conference will be held on May 29, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. Central Time to provide an overview of the RFP content and structure, as well as answer any preliminary questions. 

Join the conference using the following link: https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YzNiM2IxNGQtZTA5My00MTIwLTk3NWMtYzljOTgzNWNiNGI5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%228d2c7b4d-085a-4617-8536-38a76d19b0da%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%226e9c58a1-c457-442a-9c40-d4d770867fdc%22%7d  
Meeting ID: 288 987 807 062 
Passcode: QqGSsZ 

Questions asked at the conference that cannot be adequately answered during the conference may be deferred and responded to in writing. Participation in this conference call is optional but recommended, as this will be the only opportunity to ask verbal questions regarding this RFP.


Sincerely,

Stephanie Clark
Issuing Officer
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